LEADERSHIP PRESENTS

an AFTER SCHOOL MOVIE
on January 25, 2023
for Middle School Students at Arete Charter Academy.

Dear Parents and Families,

Leadership is building our Arete community, and your student has an opportunity to
watch Puss in Boots: The Last Wish. This film is rated PG.

Ms Ford will be supervising this event on Wednesday, January 25 in Rm 9 at Arete
Charter Academy from 2:00-3:45. Because this is an opt-in, after school event your
permission is required.

Please return the bottom portion of this form no later than TUESDAY, January 24.
Your student may not attend if this form is not completed by the deadline.

Please bring $2 if you wish to purchase popcorn, as this will be for sale at the movie
showing.

Thank you for your understanding,
Amy L Ford

Yes, | give my student permission to watch this PG-rated movie after school on
January 25, 2023.

Parents Signature Date

Student Name (please print)




